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South Morang) and an influx of students at RMIT Bundoora. There are plans to continue urban development 
with the extension of the railway line beyond South Morang Train Station. 
 
I look forward to the end of the industrial dispute and the negative effect it has had on the public view of 
MFB firefighters as well as the negative impact it has had on Firefighter morale.  
I look forward to seeing how we can better serve the growing community both in the Northern regions as 
well as the rest of Victoria under the FRV and the Fire Services reform. 
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